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March 21, 2013

On behalf of the patients, guests and Central Arkansas Veterans Healthcare System
staff, | want to personally extend our appreciation to you for your thoughtfulness to our
veterans and visitors during the 2012 Christmas Holiday Season as well as the 2013
Natronal Salute to Veteran Patients during Valentine's Week.

Your donations, assistance and direct involvement with our Veterans and staff helped to
make this winter season one of the most successful and memorable community
outreaches for our Central Arkansas Veterans Healthcare System in recent years.

Being hospitalized during the winter months can be a long and tedious stay. However,
your support of our Veterans eased what could have been a very monotonous time.
Your genuine kindness and unselfishness reflects the concern and compassion that our

community feels for our Veterans.

Thank you for your continued support.
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